
From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin
Sent: 6/22/2012 8:26:43 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Thursday Meeting

Sounds good. Do you want me to organize a room at the CPUC? And if so, how many people do you think will be 
in attendance from the IOUs?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 22, 2012, at 10:59 AM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

> Great. It would be both. Some folks would be in person and others would need to call in. Does that work? I can 
provide a conference call number.
>

Original Message----
> From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin fmailto:kristin.ralffdouglas@cpuc.ca.govl
> Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 05:47 AM
> To: Allen, Meredith
> Subject: Re: Thursday Meeting

>

>
> Glad to hear it went well. Thanks for checking in. Next thura at 10:30 works for me. Are we doing a conf call or 
an in person meeting?
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
> On Jun 21, 2012, at 10:58 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:
>
» Kristin,
»
» Our joint meeting went well today and we are looking forward to chatting with you regarding our 
recommendations for the en banc.
»
» Would next Thursday at 10:30 work for a meeting with the utilities? If not, please let me know what time 
would work for you.
»
»I hope you are having a great trip!
»
» Thanks, 
» Meredith
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